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State

URGENT UPDATE - AB 712 (LIU) Foothills Extension Gold Line.

In an interesting set of developments last night, Assemblywoman Carol Liu decided not move AB 712 relative to the Foothills Gold Line Authority et al during this legislative session.  The bill had been referred to the Senate Appropriations Committee for a hearing because of the huge state mandated costs associated with the bill.  A Senate Appropriations Committee hearing had not been scheduled.    If no action is taken on the bill during this session, the bill dies upon adjournment of the Legislature sine die on Friday night.
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